
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

tassal Salmon with Coconut Kaffir & Lime Marinade  

All Use By dates between 01 DEC 2022 to 08 FEB 2024 

 

 

Tassal Operations Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has 
been available for sale in The Salmon Shop Salamanca and the Salmon truck in TAS. 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of undeclared allergens (milk, soy). 

Food Safety Hazard: Any consumers who have a milk or soy allergy or intolerance 
may have a reaction if the product is consumed.  

What to do:. Consumers who have a milk and/or soy allergy or intolerance should not 
consume this product and should return the products to the place of purchase for a full 
refund. 

For further information contact: 

Tassal Operations Pty Ltd 
03 6244 9025 

www.shop.tassal.com.au 
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